
 
 

 
GENERAL NOTICE TO FINANCIAL DEALERS LICENSEES 

 
 
 
Due to the June 2017 amendments of the Financial Dealers (Licensing) Act [CAP70] the 
Vanuatu Financial Services Commission would like to inform the members of the industry  
as well as members of the public that we have issued four (4) Guidelines to guide us in  
regards to all licensees under the Act. 
 
These guidelines are as follows: 
 

1. Application Guidelines; 
2. Fit and Proper Guidelines; 
3. Code of Conduct and Market Practice Guidelines; and 
4. Guidelines For the Management of FDL Complaints. 

 
To access these guidelines click on Dealers in Securities Licenses in our link below: 
 
https://www.vfsc.vu  
 
If you have any queries regarding these guidelines please do not hesitate to contact 
Joshua Tari of our Supervision Department at tjoshua@vfsc.vu . 
 
Dated this 30th day of November, 2017. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
George Andrews, 
Commissioner 
 
 
 
 
 
IMPORTANT NOTE   This letter may be received only by the named addressee and anyone authorised by the named addressee. It 
is confidential and contains material which is the subject of legal professional privilege and/or public interest privilege. Unauthorised 
retention, publication, forwarding or other use of this letter may lead to civil or criminal liability. If you have received this letter in error 
the Vanuatu Financial Services Commission requests that you immediately inform us and delete it 


